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From: Theresa Drinka
To: Transportation Commission
Subject: Agenda item 69180 Hammersley Rd Whitney Way to Beltline
Date: Tuesday, January 11, 2022 6:14:41 PM

I prefer the Northside walk only plan. The other plan does not
allow enough room for walking and biking. I feel it is
dangerous. The walk only choice is 6 ft and I feel this is the
minimum for safe walking.

Theresa JK Drinka
 Gilbert Rd

Madison, WI 53711
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